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Measure Description: 
Increases application fee for individual who applies to be included on State Conciliation Service list of 
qualified arbitrators for labor controversy. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Employment Relations Board 
 
Analysis: 
House Bill 2264 increases two fees for the State Conciliation Service program within the Employment 
Relations Board (ERB) that provides impartial and voluntary mediation: (1) the application fee for an 
individual who applies to be included the list of qualified arbitrators for labor controversy from $50 to 
$100; and (2) the annual fee for an individual to remain on the list of qualified arbitrators for labor 
controversy from $100 to $150. 
 
ERB estimates that approximately $8,000 additional dollars would be generated each biennium by the 
increases in these two fees to support the arbitrator program.  This increase is anticipated in the 
Employment Relations Board budget in Policy Package #102. 


